ROTARY CLUB
OFf
SPACE CENTER

“Service Above Self”

Prof. Paul McGreal

South Texas College of Law
1303 San Jacinto 31 Aug 99
Houston, TX 77002

Re: Speaking at Space Center Rotary Club

Dear Prof. McGreal:

I am writing to acknowledge your acceptance to speak on the
constitutional and historical aspects of the Second Amendment to the Space
Center Rotary Club on November 8, 1999.

Our club is the second largest club in Houston, and is very active in
the local community as well as various intemational projects. For example,
similar to football's Lombardi Award bestowed by the Houston Rotary Club,
our club has for 12 years now selected the recipient for the national award
for achievement in space. We honor the space pioneers of the nation.

We also honor teachers and law enforcement officers with annual
awards and support many youth projects, and other areas of need in the
community. Your audience size will typically be about 150 people.

We meet at the Nassau Bay Hilton on NASA One across from the
Space Center from noon to 1 p.m. on Mondays. Plan to arrive at 11:45 a.m.
so we can get your food and have you seated. Your speaking time would be
30 minutes. The topic of the Second Amendment seems distorted by
whichever side of the gun control issue one is speaking from. We are hoping
you can clear up for us what this amendment actually means. 1 imagine
there will be some questions for you to answer so please allot some time for
that. Our members tend to return to work nght at 1 p.m.

I will be making your introduction and would appreciate a resume or
biographical information to assist me in that. You can mail that to my
office. You said you would be using transparencies and will need an
overhead projector. This will be arranged.
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